
From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of George R Snodgrass
To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Sunday, February 18, 2024 12:12:06 AM

I am on the board of eaglexit a group that is endevoring to detach from the MOA and form a new borough in JBEr-
Chugiak-Eagle River. It is our hope in the next few years to have ownership of the MOA interest in Eklutna hydro. I
can not speak for the eaglexit board or all of the residents of the Assembly District 2 now. Howver, many people do
not want to lose their hydro power or put the great water from eklutna lake in jeopardy. but more importantly they
do not want to have to pay more for either of those services. we love the reliability and sustainability of eklutna
hydro. we love our eklutna village residents and feel like they have put us in a tough situation by wanting to remove
the dam. spending millions of dollars to remove the dam is just not reasonable. i am afraid that they see removing
the dam as their only. They have had too many white ENVIRONMENTALISTS talk to them and paying them to
turn eklutna river into a wild river. it is the flavor of the day by the environmentalist and NVE is being played. we
saw the young white 20 year olds pushing their remove the dam fliers at the public meeting at the Eagle river event
center. they were evangelizing the dam removal and sockeye return to eklutna lake. Hello people! eklutna lake is not
kenai lake and never will be. please tell the governor to not accept the expensive options. keep our hydro power and
our great lake. we cannot afford to lose them.
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